
 

1 

 

Notice of Online Voting for the Pacific Blue Cross Annual General Meeting 

Voting Starts: Friday June 7, 2024 – 8:00 am 

 

Dear CUPE 1816 Members, 

Your participation is vital in electing the Board of Directors for Pacific Blue Cross. We were 

locked out for 66 days in 2017 due to the PBC Board of Directors supporting a mandate from 

the CEO to decrease our benefits. 

This event plays a crucial role in shaping the future of our organization and is dependent on who 

sits on the Board of Directors. Your participation in this election is crucial. Let's work together 

to build a stronger Pacific Blue Cross. 

Important Voting Information 

Voting Period: Friday, June 7, 2024 – 8:00 am to June 17, 2024 – 4:30 pm 

Please note that voting for the upcoming Board of Pacific Blue Cross will be conducted 

ONLINE ONLY. There will be no voting at the AGM itself. To ensure your voice is heard, 

make sure to cast your vote online during the specified voting period. 

Support Your Union-Endorsed Candidates 

CUPE 1816 proudly supports the following candidates for the next Board of Pacific Blue Cross: 

Health Care Professionals 
• Patricia Gerber 

• Chuanyi (Johnny) Nie 

Organizational Members 
• Jaime Matten 

Your vote is your voice! By participating in the election, you help shape the future leadership of 

Pacific Blue Cross. Each vote contributes to a strong and effective board that can represent the 

best interests of all members. 

How to Vote Online 

1. Log in: Use your unique member credentials to access the online voting platform. Vote 

Here 



2. Review Candidates: Learn about the candidates endorsed by CUPE 1816 and make an 

informed decision. PBC Board of Directors Candidates 

3. Vote: Cast your vote for the candidates you support during the voting period. 

Please note: You will be unable to access Simply Voting’s platform if you are running the web 

browser within Amazon Workspace, Azure VDI or on a device connected to PBC’s Guest WIFI 

due to voting controls. 

For any questions or assistance with the voting process, please contact your CUPE 1816 

Executive Board. 

Thank you for your commitment and participation. 

In Solidarity, 

Your CUPE 1816 Executive Board 

 


